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To:

Mri Kazuhisa Mori

Exccutive Vice Chainman
Japan Atorrllc lndustrial ForurFl

l‐ 1-13,Shimbashi,Minato― ku
Tokyo,Japan 105‐ 8605

Fax:81… 3-3508‐ 2414

宅斃蕉ヽ工多
い争幸え1ぬイなんれら

写鶴鰐鷲ピ
弊‐鶴

Ha Noi,JarLuary 28,2002

Dear Mri Mori,

At the in宙tation ofthe JAIR during thc last Nove面 ber and Decembcr9

two Viemamesc high由 ranking offlcials lrussions had paid visits to Japan ailrled

at studying nuclear powcr generation and its teclmologies.Those werc good

opportunities for is to visit nuclear power stations and other nuclear‐ related

facilities,as wcll as to get helpm infomation on advanced nuclcar power

technologics ofyour coun的 .

It was rcgretill that due to timc cOnstraints,wc were not ablc to visit

the Ministt ofEconomy9 Tradc and hdusり (METI)and■9 headquarters of

the electnc utility companies in order to discuss with Japanese counterparts

the issucs related to nuclear power dcvclopmentin Vict Nam。

As you may klow,in order to successilly implelnellt nuclear power

generation in Victnam, wc have to rcfer tO thc cxpcricnccs of the leading

nuclcar powcr countries,including Japan,in all aspects relatcd.Wc,thcrcforc,

would bc vcry happy if Japancsc cxpcrts vlsit Vicmam tO cxchange the lesons
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and expenences on nuclcar power developmcnt in Japan. At present, our

intercst is on the position of nuclear power generation in the Japanesc energy

policy・ nuclcar techn01ogies and nuclear safcty managcment,treament of

radioactivc wastcs,contr01 and operation ofnuclear power plants.

In this connection,I would like to extcnd my invitation to you and the

representati寺 es ioln the METI and relevant companies of J〔 pan to visit Viet

Nam on the carliest occasion to share your thoughts ttd expe五 ences with

viemamese Offlcials,managers and scientists.

One agalrl,I would like to express our sincere appreciation for yollr

hospitality and excellent arrangelnellt dllring our missions h Japan last ye江

1 look forward to having a favorable reply toln your soon.

Sinccrcly yours,

Hoang Van Huay
Vicc Minister ofthe MOSTE


